
Shalom Chaverim!

There is more than one way to be Jewish and more than one way to
celebrate the High Holidays in community. At Germantown Jewish Centre,
we revel in that diversity, believing that having a range of different choices
for praying and learning during the High Holidays enriches our community
immensely. All of our prayer services, learning opportunities, and programs
are welcoming to all, fully egalitarian, and highly participatory. We invite
you to come and explore them!

While High Holiday tickets are available with a suggested donation, we
urge you to consider becoming a member of Germantown Jewish Centre
prior to the High Holidays. Our rabbis and professional staff would be
delighted to speak with you if you have questions about membership. Our
dues year begins in January, and dues are pro-rated for those joining
during this season. If you are considering becoming a member and would
like High Holiday tickets, please email Kate Lawn, Program & Membership
Director, at community@germantownjewishcentre.org.

Germantown Jewish Centre is committed to creating community that is
accessible to everyone, and cost is not a barrier to attending High Holiday
services and programs. While we do ask for a suggested donation of $200
per ticket to help defray the cost of providing all we offer during the High
Holidays, we are always willing to work with you to find the amount
appropriate for you. Undergraduate and graduate tickets have a suggested
donation of $36.

L'Shanah Tovah Tikateivu!
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